
 
 

 
• Congratulations to the Girls Varsity Track Team yesterday at their league championship meet.  

Freshman Cassidy H. ran 12:10 in the 3000 meter run, sophomore Shayden K. ran 8.01 seconds in 
the 55 meter dash, junior Maeve G. ran 3:38 in the 1000 meter run, and junior Ava H. ran 45.28 
seconds in the 300 meter dash and jumped 15.4 feet in the long jump.  Great job girls! 

 
• If you signed up for the Spring 2023 Driver Education course, you must attend a brief meeting with 

Mr. Morra on Thursday January 26th at 7:30AM in the WEST GYM. Any questions, contact Mr. 
Morra or Mrs. Michele. 

 
• There will be NO Softball practice tonight. Check sportsyou during the week for a potential 

rescheduled practice date.  
 

• Piano Students who want to go to NYSSMA must get a NYSSMA Registration Form from a music 
teacher this week. NYSSMA Piano Registration is DUE BY February 3rd! 

 
• Building crew for the set of Bye Bye Birdie meets this week, Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, and 

Friday. We need all hands on deck to create this amazing set. No experience needed! Come to the 
music wing after school on any of those four days. See Ms. Olivieri or Ms. Reilly (Art Teacher) with 
questions.  

 
• Luka, Nikola, Giannis, Ja, Lebron. Who will you draw? Babylon Panthers eSports is hosting an 

NBA 2K 23 Tournament directly after school in the Senior High Cafeteria on Wednesday, January 
25th. Participation will be capped at 30, so scan a QR code and reserve your spot before it’s too late. 
See you at tip off! 

 
•  Attention Seniors:  Suffolk Community College Onsite Admissions will be visiting BHS on 

Thursday, March 2nd. If you are interested in applying, please see Mrs. Deubel in Guidance to sign 
up.  

 
 


